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ALPINE AEROTECH increases Bell 429 Maintenance Capabilities  

 
Kelowna, BC (February 27, 2017) — ALPINE AEROTECH is pleased to announce the 

continued and evolving support of the Bell 429.   

“We provide a complete solution that is specifically designed to satisfy the needs of each 

customer,” explains Dirk van Ulden, Aircraft Maintenance Engineering Manager at Alpine 

Aerotech. “As our customers’ requirements evolve so does our maintenance capabilities. We 

have Bell 429 customers that rely on Alpine Aerotech for their maintenance needs, so we went 

ahead and invested in the training and tooling so we can take care of those customers. Whether it 

is an 800 hour/12 month inspection, an avionics upgrade, new exterior paint or travelling to a 

remote location to carry out a routine inspection, we make it easy for them.”  

Alpine Aerotech LP provides comprehensive maintenance support for leading helicopter 

makes and models worldwide, operating with airworthiness certifications including Transport 

Canada, European Aviation Safety Agency, National Civil Aviation Agency of Brazil, Civil 

Aviation Authority of Egypt, Civil Aviation Authority of Papua New Guinea and Civil Aviation 

Authority of the Cayman Islands.     

 

For more information email sales@alpineaerotech.com 


